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ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

f DIRECTORATE OF INDUSTRIES b gL
-PORT BLAIR
ﬂo\ \‘5\9
NeANE Date : 21.8.98
I\ : , , _22;
To
The Director (TW)
A&N Administration
Port Blair

Sub :- Report on the recommendation made in Vol - T of the Fourth Report
of the National Commission for SC’s and ST's for the period 1996-97 & 1997-98.
Sir,

I am directed to refer your D.O. letter No. 6-5/98-TW/146, dt12.8.98 on the
subject cited above and fo enclose herewith the action taken report of the recommendation
of National Commission for SC’s. & ST’s in respect of the points concerned to this
Directorate for the period 1996-97 aud 1997-98 for further action at your end.

Yours Faithfully

Encl : A/A
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